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 Term Concert – Samford
 9th September

2pm
Samford Homestead Restaurant

Dear Student/Parent,

A term concert is a valuable opportunity for students  to get some experience at performing for an 
audience, and a great motivator for getting some serious practice under way! This year, I have 
decided to trial a concert each term for my students at Samford. The venue for this term will be the 
Samford Homestead Restaurant, located in Main St, Samford, opposite the post office.

Program
2pm: Junior students recital.

2:45pm: Intermission.
3pm: Senior students recital.

Date: Sunday 9th September
Time: 2pm to 4pm
Location: Samford Homestead Restaurant, Main St, Samford.
RSVP: by Friday 7th September to rob@robsguitarschool.com or in lessons.

So mark your diaries, and I look forward to seeing you!

Devonshire teas will be available all afternoon, and you are welcome to come for lunch and stay on 
for the concert (please phone Steve on 3289 1485 for lunch bookings).

I will be playing afterwards at the opening of the new disability lift at the Farmer’s Hall, so you are 
welcome to drop by there afterwards! I will play a set of atmospheric guitar jazz from about 5ish!

Regards,
Rob Reeves

mailto:rob@robsguitarschool.com

